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17 December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

As well as my message in the end of term Newsletter, I wanted to write to you and 
share my hope that you all have a most wonderful Christmas.  Christmas in my 
family has always been a time for getting together and enjoying the company of 
family and friends.  This year will, undoubtedly, be better than last year for many 
of us when we had to again restrict our social groups.   

I would like to thank you again for the support you have shown Guilsborough 
Academy.  By working together we can continue to ensure each and every 
student receives the very best education possible.  However, I do have one 
request.  When Santa arrives on Christmas morning, it would be great if he can 
ensure that all our students receive a pencil case full of the equipment they need 
for school.  I visited three classrooms this morning, one in Year 9, one in Year 10 
and one in Year 11, and the majority of students did not have the basic equipment 
they need to make the most of their learning opportunities.  I would also 
encourage you to place a book in their stocking so we can work together to 
develop a lifelong enjoyment of reading. 

This week we have been handing out testing kits to all our students.  I encourage 
the use of these throughout the holidays, as per the guidance we have already 
shared.  If you missed details of our staggered start in the New Year, these have 
now been added to our website.   

I look forward to welcoming all our students and staff back in the New Year.  I 
wish everyone a safe, and happy Christmas. 

Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Frazer 
Principal 
 


